
 
Barham Parish Council – AUGUST 2022 InTouch Report 
 
 
DATE OF FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
The date of the next scheduled Parish Council meeting will be on Monday 15th August 2022, 
7.00pm in Barham Church Hall.  As always members of the public are most welcome to attend.  
November date TBC.  
 
All meetings of the Parish Council are advertised on the village noticeboards (outside the Co-op 
and by Pesthouse Lane).  Meeting will also be advertised on the village website www.barham-
suffolk.org.uk  Face Book page and the In Touch Magazine (however Extra Ordinary Meetings 
may not make the deadline to be advertised in the In Touch). 
 
SPEEDING IN BARHAM 
 
Our speed signs are still recording high speeds along Norwich Road.  We also have received 
reports that vehicles continue to speed along church lane, this is unacceptable and unfortunately 
it is mainly local residents that are the main offenders.  We will continue to catch these offenders 
and police safe cam team are still operating in Barham. 
 
We desperately need more volunteers to be part of the Community Speed Watch Team.  In 
particular it would be great to have some volunteers from the Church Lane/Rectory Close area, 
to help capture the speeding in Church Lane.  However anyone from the village is most welcome.  
If you would like any further information then please contact the Clerk or Chairman. 
 
BARHAM PICNIC SITE 
The Parish Council is now in the final stage of a new lease for the picnic site community 

project group.  It is now in the hands of our solicitor and should all be agreed, signed and 

sealed by August, subject to the picnic group agreement for the 99 years lease. 

We wish BPSCP all the success for the future. 

 

PARKED VEHICLES 

It is an offence to park vehicles on paths and verges, it is evident that this is a problem in 

Barham.  We have been instructed by BMSDC Cllr Tim Passmore to take photographic 

evidence of any parking offences spotted and to forward to him and the local police, which we 

will continue to do. 

 
 
 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Melanie Thurston 
Tel: 07837528187 
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